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M O N T H  A T  A  
G L A N C E

March 9 

Admin/PD Day 

(No Classes) 

March 9 

Grad Pictures 

March 15  

Spring Concert @7pm 

(Grades 7-12) 

March 16 

MY Report Cards Issued  

March 21 

MY Parent Teacher 

Conferences   

March 21  

Grade 9 Orientation 

March 23 

Last Day of Classes before 

Spring Break  

March 26-30 

Spring Break 

(No Classes) 

 

Principal's Message 
March is the time of the school year when students often begin to display mastery of new 
skills. It is also the time of the year when many students are celebrating the growth 
reflected in their second report card, others view the arrival of grades with apprehension 
and anxiety.   

Our middle years report cards will be arriving home later this month. Most likely, March 
grades will highlight your child’s positive growth, both academically and socially. The 
report will give you reason to voice pride in your son’s or daughter’s efforts and work. 
   
However, March grades also serve as a reminder that there is still work to be done, 
challenges to tackle, and goals to be set—for every student. While receiving a teacher’s 
professional assessment of a child’s efforts may cause one to be disappointed, 
bewildered, or assign blame, such emotions make it difficult to create and support “next 
steps.” March is a time to calmly articulate concerns, seek root causes, put rational 
heads together, and set a course of action that lets a student know that it is never too 
late to grow and succeed. 

As we continue to “March” forward through this school year, here are some suggestions 
for our parents: 

Look for authentic ways to celebrate your child’s efforts. Meaningful praise or listening to 
your son or daughter explain his or her successes works better than extrinsic rewards— 
it’s authentic and less expensive. 
Select one or two areas for improvement and help set a course of action.  Goals should 
be realistic and achievable. Write them down and do weekly checks that you and your 
child can reflect on. 
Speak with your child and his or her teacher when looking for report card clarity. If 
necessary, arrange a teacher/parent/student meeting. Be sure to support each other. This 
is a team effort. 
Remember, assessments and grades are achieved by students, not parents, EA’s or 
teachers. They are a means by which we can teach personal responsibility, natural 
consequences, and the value of hard work, good study skills and affirmative social skills. 
We continue to engage our students academically, socially, intellectually and emotionally. 
Try not to compare your child’s progress with those of siblings, or classmates. Each child 
is unique and deserves to be treated as such. 
Stay positive, and don’t forget to remain optimistic and hopeful. Spring is on the horizon!

I want to wish our entire school community a great Spring Break that is full of fun-filled 
adventures. I encourage our students and staff to take the time to engage in activities that 
they enjoy doing or are passionate about. Safe travels and may the arrival of Spring bring a 
renewed sense of energy and opportunity to get out and enjoy the longer, sunnier and 
warmer weather.


